
From: Marisa Novara <Marisa.Novara@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 1:49:06 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: PIHCO poster  
  
Hi Steve,  
Letting you know that I received a small poster/art work from the Pilsen Housing Cooperative. We 
checked and the value is under $50. 
  
Marisa Novara 
Commissioner 
Department of Housing, City of Chicago 
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